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April 2018 

 

 

Due to a mechanical problem at the South Charleston Library, the Handlan Chapter of the 
Brooks Bird Club will continue to have our regular meetings at the Village Chapel 
Presbyterian Church in Kanawha City until further notice. The address is Village Chapel 
Presbyterian Church, 3818 Venable Avenue, Charleston, WV  25304.  If there is not enough 
parking, try the Rite Aid lot. 

April Meeting 

The Handlan Chapter of the Brooks Bird Club will have our regular meetings at the Village 

Chapel Presbyterian Church on Monday, April 16, 2018, at 6:30pm. 

The program will be Rob O’quinn, the co-owner of Birds, Blooms and Butterflies By Design, 

in Hurricane WV. He will talk about the relationship between birds and native plants. 

Anyone interested in birds is welcome.  Hope to see you all there. 

•  Village  Chapel is located at 3818 Venable Avenue SE in Kanawha City, Charleston, 

VW  25304 

There will be a board meeting at 6:00pm, before the regular meeting. 

 



 

The Handlan Chapter has discontinued our Web Site.  Chapter information will be available 
on the Web Site of our parent club, the Brooks Bird Club.  We are very thankful to the 
Brooks Bird Club for allowing us to use their Web Site. 

To find the Handlan information either: 

     Go to http://www.brooksbirdclub.org/ then hit the Associations tab, and go down to 
Handlan Chapter 

     OR “Google”  Handlan Chapter   Or “Google”  Handlan Bird Club 

 

 

Contact Laura Ceperley (lceperley@yahoo.com) if you are interested in joining her and the 

Kanawha Trail Club for a tour of TRACS (Three Rivers Avian Center) near Hinton WV on 

Friday, April 27.   Our bird club donates money annual to TRACS.   While the tour is free, we 

are encouraging donations.  We are meeting at the National Park Service’s Visitor Center off 

of I-64 at Sandstone at 1.15 pm to caravan to Tracs.  Tour will last 45 minutes to 1 hour. 

 

  

Regular 
Meeting 

April 16, at 6:30pm at 
Village Chapel 
Presbyterian Church 

Rob O’Quinn will speak to our club at 
our April meeting.  Rob is co-owner of 
Birds, Blooms and Butterflies, a store in 
Hurricane WV that has “everything you 
need for the hobby of backyard birding, 
including squirrel solutions.”  We will 
also prepare for our May century week. 

Tour Avian 
Center 

Friday, April 27 at the 
Three Rivers Avian 
Center near Hinton WV 

Join the Kanawha Trail Club at the 
National Park Service’s Visitor Center off 
of I-64 at Sandstone at 1.15 pm to 
caravan to Tracs.  Tour will last 45 
minutes to 1 hour. Contact Laura 
Ceperly at Lceperly@yahoo.com or 304-
389-3562 

Annual 
Potluck 
Picnic 

May 21, at  6:00pm Coonskin Park. 
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